
February 21st, 1923

. H. Baylls , Esq. ,
3574 University Street, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Mr. Baylls

I am much obliged for your 
letter of the 20th of February. I had read 
your letter which appeared in the Gazette.

The controversy over the
authorship of those works ascribed to Shakespeare 
is something about which I know nothing. I dare 
say it forms a very fascinating study for those 
who have the time to indulge in it. I suppose 
people will be arguing abou' the same natter a 
hundred years from now and no nearer to a solution. 
Of the Fraternity of which you speak I know 
nothing and so there is nothing I can or oannot 
tell.

Yours faithfully.

Principal
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